Greetings from Willsden Childhood Services Centre



Welcome to term 1

We would like to welcome 3 new staff members this term. Kimberly Brown will be our teacher as well as the AFLS teacher for the year. She has been working at RICE for the past 4 years as the preschool teacher. Kimberly is bringing a lot of experience and great knowledge and ideas so please make her feel very welcome.

We also have an IPP teacher who will be working with the support children on Tuesdays. Her name is Megan Spaeth. Megan has been working at the Port Augusta West school and has just come back from Maternity leave. Please take the time to say hello and introduce yourself.

Teresa Packard will also be working here as an ECW. She will be



Occasional Care

We would like to welcome the families to Occasional Care this term.

Please remember to bring a hat, spare set of clothes and a snack or lunch.

It has also come to our attention that a number of families have not provided a copy of their child's immunization. Can you please do so as soon as possible. This is a requirement of the Department.

Important Dates:

19th February- Port Adelaide Football club visiting21st February- AGM- Governing Council





General information

- Please bring a hat, spares set of clothes, lunch, drink bottle and a piece of fruit to share
- Kindy times start at 8.45 and finish at 2.45. if you are going to be late please let a staff member know. Due to child-staff ratios children need to be picked up on time. If late pick continues on a regular basis families will be charged.
- Can families please provide a copy of their child's immunization records. This is Department Policy

If at any time families have a grievance can you please see the Director. If the problem is not reparent can take it further.

Attached is the



